
 
 HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES  

July 11, 2016 
The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club President, Raul 
Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 110 
members with 38 members attending with 3 visitors. Eight (8) door prizes were given 
out.  
The President’s report was given by Raul Gonzalez President 
He announced that our Fall Coin and Collectable Show will be held Nov 5th and 6th at 
the Nomad Shrine.  He announce that our gold coin raffle prizes had been set and the 
lineup is as follows Grand Prize - 1894 $10 Gold Liberty, 2nd Prize - 1902 $2.50 Gold 
Liberty, 3rd Prize - 1911 $2.50 Gold Indian, 4th Prize - 2002 NGC graded MS-69 $5 
American Gold Eagle and 5th Prize - 2015 $5 American Gold Eagle All coins have a 
value of $153 or more. The total amount of gold is currently valued at over 1,600.00 
dollars Special thank you to Ed Jackson and Robert Farrow for their generous 
donations toward our gold coin prizes. He also thanked show chairman Sam Rodio for 
his efforts in securing the gold coins for the club. HCC Members can take advantage of 
the 'Member Special' Buy $40 worth of tickets for $35 save $5.  He asked member who 
were not receiving emails to please visit with him. He thanked Brent Garza for the text 
blast and Rene De La Garza for the newspaper articles. 

Douglas Jenkins continued with the Vice Presidents report, he reported that the 
youth group will meet at the Lark Center on the 2

nd 
& 4

th 
Saturdays between 2:00p-

5:00p.m. Donations are needed for both clubs in the way of red books/2006 till now, 
foreign coins, folders, album, magazines, etc for collectors.  

  
The secretary’s report maybe view at hidalgocoinclub.com 
  
Gordon Taylor gave the treasurer’s report. 
 
Historian report: plan for record/photos/video keeping etc 
 
Show Chairman’s report: Rene De La Garza gave a report on the fall show and 

encouraged the dealers to reserve their tables. He also let the membership know that 
we were a month behind on ticket sales due to our Spring show. He also reminded 
everyone about the Friday night show on the 15th. 

 
Old Business: Open Call” for new exhibitor for the Fall and Winter show 
 

New Business: Council Member Gerald Euler will be moving soon and has resigned 
from the 9 member HCC Executive Council. The officers and council thank Gerald for 
his service. 

Mr. John Gilliland has volunteered to replace Gerald on the Board.  



 

Open Discussion: Perfect Attendance Award eligibility -16 possible members as of June 
2016 

The meeting continued with the coin auction with over 100 lots being auctioned 
off. The auctioneer for the night was James Dunn with Brent Garza and Rene De La 
Garza serving as the money runners. The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 p.m. by 
President Raul Gonzalez. 

 Next Meeting August 8, 2016  
Next council meeting August 4 ,2016  
Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza 


